
                  

 

                                

 
 

 

July 22, 2016 

 

The Honorable, 

Members of the Common Council 

 

Re:  Protest petition concerning CCFN 151545 

 

Honorable Members, 

 

This is to inform you that a protest petition has been filed with respect to the zoning change 

included in the above-referenced Common Council file (project located at 1550 N. Prospect Ave.).  

This petition has been reviewed by the office of the City Attorney and the Department of City 

Development and has been determined to be both in form and sufficient.  As a result, under s. 295-

307-5 of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, a vote of three quarters of the members of the 

Common Council voting on this change will be required for passage. 

 

Should you have any questions, &c., please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
James R. Owczarski 

City Clerk 
 

 


